
When the teachers are away, the guineas 

will play!...or at least sleep. Now that Miss 

Kuriger is with Purple Class each day, we 

are home alone. So, we’ve taken our foot off 

the pedal on the learning a bit (but don’t tell 

her). We have swapped maths for eating,   

literacy for snoozing and topic for bonus 

snacking. This is the sort of learning we are 

best at. Miss Kuriger won’t let us in the  

garden in the day as she said we would 

roast so instead we have been out in the 

evening until 10pm...on a school night! We 

don’t mind the dark.  

Hope you are all getting on well with your 

learning. Love from Peggy and Bertie xxx 



Oh I am so so glad I had a haircut last week! Can you 

imagine if I had kept the long hair in this weather? I 

would have been cooked.  

I have spent my time doing a fair bit of sunbathing, 

resting, lying down and developing my imagination 

whilst dreaming. I have also worked out that school 

books make a very good pillow. I promise I will do a bit 

more learning next week! 

Florence tells me all about school 

when she gets home. I am still     

being a good ‘Stay at Home      

Superhero’. My power is making 

chicken disappear very quickly. 

Lots of love from Hetty xxx 


